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I am pleased to step into the service position of group records for the area 
and look forward to streamlining the process and communication. 
 
With the panel turnover from 55 to 58 there are a lot of updates and I am 
working to try and turn those around with in 72 hours. 
 
We have 5 districts that have not responded back to me with a contact for 
group records for their district or do not have a group records person at this 
time. Districts 1, 5, 7, 8, and 13. 
 
WSO has implemented an online process for group record changes which 
makes the process easier for everyone involved. We have a conference 
call with WSO on Saturday January 27th for area group record coordinators 
and look forward to learning and sharing. 
 
Regards, 
 
Roger D.  
Group Records Coordinator  
Area 9 
Panel 58  

 
 
 

 
 


